T0PLEVELDESIGN

742 Ocean Club Place
Fernandina Beach, FL 32034

December 2, 2015
To whom it may concern:

Top Level Design, LLC is seeking to amend its .ink and .wiki RRAs. The changes relate
specifically to .ink and .wiki’'s premium pricing and will allow the TLDs to adopt tiered pricing
systems for their premium names. An identical premium tiered system is currently used in Top
Level Design’s .design TLD.

A summary of the proposed changes are listed below:

e RRA section 4.8 was added to address non-standard renewal pricing; registrars should
disclose in their registration agreements that domains in the .ink and .wiki TLDs may
renew at different rates according to pricing tier.

e RRA section 7.1 has two additional sentences. They clarify where premium pricing and
information relating to pricing notices will be available.

Redlines of the .ink and .wiki RRAs have been included. We look forward to working with the
RrSG. When approved, revised versions of the RRAs will be available for signature on the
Centralnic registrar console.

Best wishes,
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Raymond King
CEO, Top Level Design



